January 22, 2020

Lucas West

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. West:

Your response of January 10, 2020 (“Adequacy Review”) indicates that you want a written
commitment of our intent to request a follow-up survey with the Mesa County Weed Control office. We
have every intention of making that appointment and following through with the recommendations of
the field agent, with a written response submitted to your office no later than June 1, 2020. Should that
commitment change in any way, we will confer with you via phone or in writing, as needed.

Fidolof, Forlrant

Rudolph Fontanari
Owner/Operator



